
News story: 2017 Clinical Excellence
Awards closed

The 2017 National Clinical Excellence Awards round has now closed.

The 2017 National Clinical Excellence Awards round closed at 5pm on Tuesday
25 April 2017.

We received over 1,200 new and renewal applications.

The volume of applications for new awards means that the process will once
again be highly competitive.

We will review and score all applications and announce results at the end of
the year.

New awards will be backdated to 1 April 2017. Renewals will be renewed from 1
April 2018. Unsuccessful renewals will cease on 31 March 2018.

As in previous years, we will publish personal statements for successful
applications.
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